MEMORANDUM   

DATE:		November 25, 2014

TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	Ray Saracino, EPA Region 9
[bookmark: _GoBack]
SUBJECT:	November 21, 2014 Meeting convened by UC Davis Policy Institute for Energy, Environment and the Economy Regarding Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants 


SUMMARY

A meeting was held between EPA and the attendees listed below on November 21, 2014 to discuss the proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants. The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014 and published in the Federal Register on June 18, 2014.

Materials provided by UC Davis are available at:  http://policyinstitute.ucdavis.edu/informing-policy-3/dialogues-and-conferences/state-and-regional-comprehensive-carbon-pricing-and-greenhouse-gas-regulation-in-the-power-sector-under-the-clean-air-act/

ATTENDEES

External Stakeholders
A large meeting with approximately 39 non-EPA attendees including officials from California and Nevada.

EPA
Amy Zimpfer, R9
Ben Machol, R9

